Deanna Johnson

Please ban scrubbers. There is a loophole that allows cruise ships to burn one of the dirtiest fossil
fuels on earth - heavy fuel oil - by 'scrubbing' the exhaust and discharging the toxin-laden
wastewater directly into the ocean. This is not a solution; it just moves it from air pollution to water
pollution. The cruise ship industry needs to do its part in decreasing all forms of pollution, and thus
help our planet and its inhabitants. That's why I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers.



